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13th July  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been fantastic to attend various events this week. A huge well done to all the musicians and choir members who performed so brilliantly at the Music concert on Tuesday night. It was great to see such a range of experience and instruments on show and the choir were fantastic in their singing as usual.  Good luck to our choir as they prepare for performances in Honiton town next Wednesday and Cotleigh fete next Saturday. Today I spoke to the children in KS2 about my hope for many more children to join the choir next year. Please see Mrs Binmore if you would like to find out more. 
It was also a pleasure to see so many parents in school for Reception Stay and Play this week. I love seeing the children explain their learning so articulately! It was also a pleasure to join Mrs Luxton in thanking the Littletown book club volunteers on Wednesday. I look forward to the overall volunteers tea party on Monday 23rd July. 
Next week we enter the last full week of the school year. On Thursday parents have the opportunity to meet their child’s new teachers after school for Parent Information Evenings - Year 1-Year 6:   This is a chance for you to see the classroom, find out some important information regarding their year group and ask any questions. There are three sessions available:  3.30-4.00pm, 4.00-4.30pm and 4.30-5.00pm.  You do not need to book, just turn up at the start of a session. I will be wandering around the school so can be approached with questions also. 
Next week you will receive your child’s end of year report and I will also send out a School Improvement Summary of priorities next year shared previously at the parent meetings last week. 

Year 6 have been rehearsing really hard for their performances next Wednesday and judging from the snippets I have seen, parents are in for a real treat! There are two performances – afternoon and evening. All tickets for the evening performance have gone, but why not come along and enjoy the afternoon performance too!
Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 

News from the children

Nursery

Tyler “We went pretend camping and had marshmallows.”

Reception

Leo “In Literacy we were writing about when we become older.”

Year 1

Keria “In Maths we’ve been making 10 and 20.”

Sophia “We have been using adjectives.”

Year 2

Emily “We have been learning about Snails in Literacy.”

Imogen “We have been learning about re-cycling.”

Year 3

Logan “In Topic we have been learning about rainforests.”

Bria “In P.E we have been playing Cricket and Rounder’s .” 

Year 4

Luke “We have been doing Crackle Art.”

Katie “We have been playing card games.”

Year 5

Jack “We have been reading Toms Midnight Garden.”

Nigel “We had a day trip to Escot.”

Year 6
Yasmin “We are in our final week for our dress rehearsal.”

Tom “In Literacy we have been writing our autobiographies for our end of Year 6 book.”

News Reporters: Tyler, Jake, Poppy, Millie, Sadie, Jacob C, Jacob B and Oliver

Editor: Harry
Messages 
End of term early pick up option

Please be reminded that for the last time parents will be able to collect children from 1:30pm on Tuesday 24th July. 

Crazy hair day

Some of our Year 6 children have worked hard to organize a crazy hair day on Friday 20th July to raise money for Multiple Sclerosis Society and World Wildlife Fund. Children can style their hair in crazy ways and bring a 50p donation to be collected by the class teachers.  

Community music opportunities

Honiton Youth Orchestra 

We always welcome new musicians. We are particularly in need of brass players and clarinetists at present. However, whatever instrument (we are happy to welcome saxophonists too) you play we would love you to come along and find out what makes orchestral playing special.

We have a music which accommodates all abilities and if we don’t have a part easy enough for you, we will create one!

Please visit our website  https://hyoonline.wordpress.com/
Scratch! is a new ensemble for Primary aged children (most likely Key Stage 2) who have little or no experience of playing a musical instrument.

We expect participants in Scratch! to have had less than 2 year’s experience of playing an instrument (if you have been playing longer you would probably find Honiton Youth Orchestra more interesting). You are welcome if you fit our target age range and have:

· Had instrumental lessons at school or out of school for 2 years or less

· Played an instrument as part of a whole class tuition session for 1 or 2 terms

· Never played an instrument before, but would like to

https://scratchhoniton.wordpress.com/
School events/Dates 
Week beginning 16th July :
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	
	
	Y6 performances 
	Year 6 BBQ Fun splash

Meet new teachers sessions 3:30 – 4 
4 – 4:30

4:30 - 5
	Crazy hair day for MSS and WWF 
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